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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

 

LOVING CHOICES VIDEO  

WELCOME  

“Jesus Saves” 

“Jesus Messiah” 

SCRIPTURE READING & PRAYER  

“We Believe” 

“All to Us” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Follow You” 

PRAYER 

OFFERING/CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

January 17, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

THE END OF THE BEGINNING 
OBEYING GOD IN THE FACE OF DANGER 

Wade Allen—Lead Pastor 
Acts 21:17-36 

https://bible.com/events/48295407
https://bible.com/events/48295407


 

January 10 Report  

Worship Service 72 

Live View Families 14 

Total Attendance 86 

Online Long-Views 38 

Organic Reach 161 

Sunday School 43 

Community Groups 35 

  

General Fund $8151.99 

Camp Fund $150.00 

Benevolence $50.00 

Keyboard $100.00 

FH Lights $100.00 

Mower Fund $50.00 

Youth Fund $25.00 

Missions $22.85 

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving your 
tithes and your offerings. God promises to 
provide for all our needs when we put Him 

first in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. It is in times like these that we 
need to help one another as  

fellow church members! 

Don’t forget to pick 
up the new 

Recharge in 
the Word 

booklets available on the 
Welcome Center counter. 

Digital studies are also available via 
social media and the church app. 

We want to welcome  

David & Emily McEuen  
to the Temple family. David is starting 
today as our new Pastor of Family 

and Worship. The McEuen’s have two 
children—Zoe age 2 and Ethan  

age 8 months. Please be sure and 
welcome them this morning! 

    Community Groups 
resumed this past 

week. Many were 
unable to attend 
because of quar-

antine, for which 
we completely un-

derstand! Please 
pray for all those 

who are dealing with the Coronavirus or 
quarantine because of exposure to it. 

 We have missed the opportunity to 
come together for prayer, fellowship and 
Bible study, but we urge you to exercise 
caution as you make your decision about 
attending your group. If you are hesitant 
to attend for health reasons, talk to your 
Group Leader about virtual alternatives. 

 If you are not a part of a CG and 
would like to join one, contact Pastor 
John O’Connor for more information. 


